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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Etone’s Got Talent! Thursday, 4th July 2024 

 

Your child has been successful in their audition and will be competing in Etone’s Talent Show on 

Thursday, 4th July.  They need to be in school for 6pm, ready for a 7pm start. 

 

The event will also include performances from Etone’s choir and dance squad. The event will be a 

celebration and showcase of our students’ skills and achievements in Music, Dance and performance. 

We are delighted to be hosting this event and cannot wait to share pupils’ talents with you. 

 

All pupils performing in this event are required to wear their costumes (chosen by them).  Parents 

and families are welcome to attend – tickets are available to purchase on Weduc priced at £3 for 

adults and £2 for pupils. 

 

Please complete the form - https://forms.office.com/e/95af9mce3b to give consent to your child’s 

involvement in our talent show. Parent/Carer consent is required, without this, your child will not 

be allowed to take part. Please contact Mrs Leftwich-Lloyd if you have any questions.   

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/95af9mce3b

